Yessa, Peggy

From:

anitaweier@netscape.net

Sent:

Friday, August 06, 2010 8:56 AM

To:

Yessa, Peggy

Subject:

Comments on development review process for EDC

Greetings: I believe that it is very important for neighborhoods and the individuals who live in them to be involved in the development consideration process as soon as possible. Contact with neighborhood associations should be required, not just encouraged.

A neighborhood representation should participate in early meetings when the developer works with city staff.

Also, notices of hearings should reach those within 500 feet of a development, not just 200 feet, and notices should be sent one month before a hearing.

Finally, alders should be updated on changes in development plans, and they should notify residents in the area of the changes.

Thank you,

Anita Weier, 22 Golf Course Road, Madison 53704

Member of the boards of the Northside Planning Council and the Friends of Cherokee Marsh.

Participant in the Neighborhod Summit